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To whom it may concern: Date: 22 February 2021

Please accept this letter as a testimonial of our experience in regards of
projecting, commissioning, installation and operation of the Xsens ultrasonic
clamp on meter on various Aker BP sites.

We use these to measure liquid flowrate with good results.

No piping modifications or shutdowns have been required for installation.

As for the measurement uncertainty and performance on both 1. Stage separator
and stabilized crude applications, we are very happy with the results.

We will also try to have the meters measuring water cut and density, but its too
early to confirm such results yet.

Kind regards / Vennlig hilsen
Borge Olafsen
TA Senior Metering Engineer
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